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Ottawa, Dec.13, 1909.

sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of an annual

report from you dated the 30th ult.

With reference to this matter I may say that

the last annual report of the Department was brought down

to March 31, last, being the end of the fiscal year, and

it was published on September 21, last.

The next annual report will, therefore, be

dated March 31, 1910, and of course it will be some months

after that before it will be published.

It is not understood whether it was your expecta-

tion that the present report received from you should

appear in the annual report published a few months ago but

of course it cannot be published until the issue of the

next report.

Your obedient servant,

secretary.

S.J. Jackson, Esq.

Inspector of Indian Agencies,

stonewall, Man.
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